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The Florida Transportation Commission (FTC) will hold a break out discussion at 3:30 p.m. during the Miami-Dade TPO General Assembly being held at the Hyatt Regency, downtown Miami, Florida on March 22, 2018. During the discussion session the FTC is expecting to hear update from the 2018 Legislative Session from the Florida Department of Transportation's Secretary Mike Dew as well as an update the Miami-Dade Smart Plan from the Chairman of the Miami-Dade TPO, Esteban Bovo.

All are invited to attend the discussion will be help in the Hyatt Regency conference room, details for room location will be available at the event location.

Please contact the Florida Transportation Commission at (850)414-4105 if you have any questions.

